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Upcoming events
November 19th 
In November, the Admit 6 little sisters and mentors will
come together to engage in and learn more about the
Sisters of St. Joseph's call to serve to the dear neighbor
without distinction. We will work with Love Letters for
Literacy to create alphabet books for children in need.
Details to follow.

Halloween Celebration
On Thursday, October 29th, the
little sisters and mentors got
together virtually to celebrate
Halloween. They played games,
learned how to fold origami
pumpkins, and shared Halloween
candy and a little bit about
themselves. Congratulations to the
winner of the scavenger hunt
Susan and the winner of Halloween
trivia Emma!

Meet the Mentor
Fiona McDonald, ‘21, Quincy

Fiona is a senior at and one of the Admit 6 leaders. Fiona is vice
president of The Good Fountain Players and president of both, National
Honor Society and Academy Tutors. She is also a member of Peer
Ministry Council, Retreat Leaders, Ducks in Action Service Team, and
Ambassadors. "I chose Fontbonne because of the incredible community
and outstanding academics. Fontbonne has helped me, along with so
many other young women over the years, to become more intellectually
curious, a stronger critical thinker, and a more effective communicator. I
have also been given the opportunity to explore my passions outside
the classroom and hold numerous leadership roles. Fontbonne is a
place where everyone is loved and welcomed and where community
and service to the dear neighbor are at the forefront of all that we do."
Fiona is the mentor of Admit 6 little sister, Susan.


